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New Strategic Plan for Northwestern Health Unit
Northwestern Health Unit (NWHU) has unveiled their 2023-2026 Strategic Plan. The health unit 
used input from the public, partners, staff, and stakeholders to identify where to focus its work to 
improve the quality and length of life for local residents.

Over the next four years, NWHU will work with individuals, families, groups, and community 
partners to improve population health outcomes, collaborate, build relationships to optimize 
impact and efficiency, and develop innovative approaches to support staff and strengthen the 
health unit’s resiliency, responsiveness, and capacity.

To learn more about the direction the health unit is taking over the next four years, the plan is 
available on NWHU’s Reports and Publications webpage. 

NWHU thanks everyone who provided input into the agency’s new plan and looks forward to 
making a continued impact on the health of our region.
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